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9th June 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: SENIOR SPORTS TOUR – SOUTH AFRICA 2018 

I am delighted to inform that your child has been accepted onto the senior sports tour 
to South Africa, 2018. We have good numbers for all four sports: football; hockey; 
netball; and rugby.  

The Parent Pay South Africa account is now live and the required non-refundable 
deposit of £250 needs to be paid by Monday 13th June in order to secure your child’s 
place. We will then set dates of when the other instalments are due but you are of 
course welcome to pay off the cost of the trip before these set dates should you wish.  

Since the first major world tour ‘Canada 2000’, each tour party have raised a great 
amount of money which has two major benefits; money for kit and leisure wear; and 
squad bonding, allowing all the pupils to get to know each other and develop the tour 
ethos. We would therefore like to invite all parents, students and staff to fundraising 
meeting on Monday June 27th 2016 at 6:00pm in the main hall in order to share your 
ideas.  

We will use the website to keep you updated with South Africa notices too. 

I look forward to meeting with you all on Wednesday 22nd June 2016. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr L. Pickles 
Tour Manager  


